
                                                                                                           August 2023 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
On behalf of the Rolling Hills PTA, I would like to welcome you to a new school year.   If this is your first year at Rolling Hills, I would 
like to extend a very warm welcome to each of you.  If you are a "seasoned" Rolling Hills family, I know that you are as excited as I 
am to be starting another school year.  
 

Last year I served as Second Vice President and this will be my first serving as President. I am looking forward to continuing the 
working partnership we have established with our outstanding teachers, parents, staff and administration. When you join our PTA, 
you join a community that encourages student achievement and enriches our children’s learning environment. Together, we are 
able to bring educational and fun activities to our children beyond that of our school budget. The PTA raises funds for Arts in 
Education programs, Class Trips, Fall Festival, Family Fitness Night, Nutrition Week, Field Day and many other events that we run 
throughout the year for our families and community to enjoy.  These are just a few of the fun things we do that enrich the Rolling 
Hills experience and create lasting memories. 
 

I encourage each and every one of you to become a member of our team.  From the first day of school through September 30th, we 
will be collecting PTA dues and we warmly invite you to become an active member. We are always looking for new faces and fresh 
ideas.  Whether you are a working parent or a stay-at-home mom or dad or something in-between, there is a place for you at 
Rolling Hills.  The number one reason to join the PTA is to benefit our children.  In doing so, you also help us.  But there are many 
more advantages: 
*  By becoming a PTA member you’ll be demonstrating to your child the importance you place on education. 
*  By volunteering with your PTA you gain valuable experiences and personal confidence. It’s an opportunity to put your skills and 
hobbies to good use for a good cause. 
*  By getting involved you’ll be part of the solution helping to make positive change. 
*  PTA functions provide opportunities to meet other parents and teachers. 
*  The PTA is a forum for exchanging ideas.  Attend the PTA meetings throughout the year to make suggestions and provide your 
input. 
 

The Executive Board & I are looking forward to working with all of you and making this year an exciting and a successful one. 
Thank you in advance for your support. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at:  
rollinghillsptapresident@gmail.com 
 
Sincerely, 

Cara Morocco 
Rolling Hills PTA President 2023-2024 
 

*********************************************************************************** 

 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

 
 

Tuesday, August 29, 2023 
For incoming Kindergarten students, we will be having our annual play date from 10am-11am at Rolling Hills.   

 
Thursday, August 31, 2023 

School Visitation 10:00a.m.-12:00p.m.  Pre-ordered School Supply kits will be delivered to your child’s classroom. 
 

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 
First day of school!  Remember we are here to help!  All our incredible teachers at every grade level  

will be helping to ensure an easy transition for all our children. 
 

Tuesday, September 19, 2023 
Our first PTA meeting at 9:30am.  Come and hear all about who we are and what we do.  

We have a lot of exciting events planned for the school year. All are welcome!!! 
 

Thursday, September 21, 2023 
Rolling Hills Open House 
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    The Rolling Hills PTA Wants You!     
 

The new school year has begun, and we’d like to take this opportunity to invite all parents, 
guardians, and adult members of your household to become members of the Rolling Hills PTA. 

 
The RHPTA provides many programs and events for our children such as the Fall Festival, Arts-in 

Education, Partners in Reading and Field Day to name just a few.  
We also work diligently toward establishing a closer relationship between home and school. 

Volunteers are ALWAYS welcome! 
 

The annual PTA membership dues are $8.50 per person. 
(Dues may increase 10/1, sign up early to ensure current pricing) 

 
It’s simple to join:  Just fill out the form below and have your child return it in your child’s 

backpack to the PTA Mailbox, Attention: Membership, along with your check made payable to the 

“Rolling Hills PTA.”  Please include your telephone number on the check. 
You can also go to the following web address and sign up, 
https://rollinghills.memberhub.com/store or scan here: 

 
Class Parents will also be collecting membership forms and dues at the Open House on  

Thursday, September 21st  
 

Please consider donating a dollar with each membership to: 
The Commack PTA Council Scholarship Fund 

 
If you have any questions, please contact 

Cara Morocco, RHPTA President 
rollinghillsPTApresident@gmail.com 

 

 

Rolling Hills PTA Membership Form 
 
Child’s Name: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Teacher: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Additional PTA Member(s):_________________________________________________________ 
 
Optional PTA Council Scholarship Fund Donation $_______________________________________ 
 
Home Phone: _________________________________ Total Amount Enclosed $______________ 
 
Email Address: _________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Please make checks payable to “Rolling Hills PTA”  
There will be a $20 charge for all returned checks 

https://rollinghills.memberhub.com/store
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